


NOTICE OF GREENVALE TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION

The Greenvale Township Planning Commission will conduct a PUBLIC HEARING on Thursday September 11, 2025 at 6:00 PM until all testimony is heard. This hearing will be to take public testimony relating to a variance to permit an agricultural building to encroach beyond established side set back at 5680 290th St W, Northfield, MN  55057.  Testimony will also be heard in consideration of a variance to permit a building to be constructed within the side set back at 8882 298th Ct W, Northfield, MN 55057.   Testimony will also be heard in consideration of a variance to permit a building to be constructed within the side set back at 28140 Hopewood Dr, Northfield MN  55057.
The Public Hearing will be held at Greenvale Town Hall at 31800 Guam Ave, Northfield, MN  55057 and is open to the public. There may be a quorum of Board Supervisors and/or Road Commission members present. Audio through Go To Meeting access information at www.greenvaletwp.org.



